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22nd January 2015 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

RE: INSPECTION OF WHEATFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

This letter is to inform you that a copy of the Ofsted Report, published following the inspection of 

Wheatfield on the 11th and 12th of December 2014, is now on the website, in the Ofsted section, 

under the Information tab. Copies of the Report have also been emailed to parents who have 

provided us with an email address and are also available from the school office. 

Having scrutinised the content of the report in detail, the Staff and Governors feel very strongly that 

it is not an accurate, professional assessment of our school. There are many inaccuracies, 

inconsistencies and discrepancies in the report; a view shared by the Local Authority.  We are 

therefore challenging both the conduct and outcome of the inspection, by lodging a formal 

complaint with Ofsted.  Mrs Davey (the Chair of Governors) and Miss Dursley have also shared their 

concerns about the inspection in a meeting with our local MP Jack Lopresti. 

In making the decision to lodge a formal complaint, we have also taken account of the positive 

response from parents, who completed the Parent View survey, at the time of the inspection. As 

parents you know our school very well and we hope that we can rely upon your support at this time. 

All staff and Governors are committed to do the very best possible for the children entrusted to our 

care. We strive as a team to continually provide a range of exciting learning activities and 

opportunities  across the curriculum,  which will stimulate and challenge all our children and 

encourage them to be ‘the best they can possibly be; ’  something that sadly the Inspectors failed to 

acknowledge, throughout the time they were with us or indeed in the Ofsted Report!    

If parents/ carers have any queries, comments or observations to make on the Inspection Report, we 

would be happy to receive these as soon as possible, preferably via email to the school.   

office@wheatfieldprimary.com    

Mrs Davey, Miss Dursley and Mrs Haydon, will also be available in the Elliott Building to answer any 

queries or questions about the Report or inspection process from 2.30pm onwards on Friday 23rd 

January and again on Friday 6th February. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sue Davey                             Chris Dursley 

Chair of Governors              Head Teacher 
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